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From: Amy Elswick
To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Cc: santoslf@hushmail.com
Subject: Nelson Distillery landmark status
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 10:52:09 AM


CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe


Hello Ms. Johnson,


Please register my wholehearted support of Nelson Distillery receiving landmark status. The
distillery buildings give Irish HIll and Louisville it's distinct personality and shows our
history. These buildings, being part of our neighborhood, help root us to history. I think this is
very important to preserve, I want our city to have and keep its identity.


Sincerely,
Amy Elswick
741 E Chestnut St, Louisville, KY 40202
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